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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
DOLPH BRISCOE STATE CAPITOL

GOVERNOR AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711

June 13: 1978

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
401 Peerman Place
Corpus Christi, Texas 78411

Dear Hector:

I wanted to personally thank you for Your telegram of June 9 as well as
your excellent recommendation of Dr. Fermin Calderon and Dr. Cleo P.
Garcia.

As you probably know, I am receiving many recommendations for appoint-
ment to the Boards of Regents for Pan American University and the
University of Texas System. It is often a very difficult thing to know
what to do in a case such as this; however, well-reasoned recommenda-
tions such as your own and well-qualified people such as Drs. Calderon
and Garcia make the job a lot easier.

I assure you that I shall give your letter my serious consideration.

Sin*r~y,

/7 GoverKor 6f Texas
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